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In this newsletter... October event... Juniors... Airey Challenge Cup

END OF SEASON BOP! 

Fancy a good night out, some great company and a boogie?! Tickets for the KTC

End of Season Party on Friday 15th October (7:30 for 8pm ‘til late!) are

now on sale!  At only £15 including a free drink, food, and a DJ.  Tickets can be

bought from The Bar, Mark, Bill Jackson, Anne McPhie and Rachel Young. Cash

only please if possible!  We expect tickets to sell fast so get in early!  We really look

forward to seeing you then (and your partners of course!)  

Mark will also be making the end of season Adult Presentation at 8pm where

everyone is welcome.

AIREY CHALLENGE   
  
The Airey Challenge Cup was originally presented to Mark Airey on his 10th
anniversary as the club’s Head Coach.   
To celebrate, each year we have the Airey Challenge Cup where participants
are required to play a number of different formats of tennis and table tennis
in a fun afternoon for all. 
A fabulous day was had by all at this year’s Airey Challenge Cup . 
Congratulations to Gill Scott & Guy Lang as overall winners. 
  
Thanks to those all that turned out.  Yet again, another great event at KTC 



 

FEELING INSPIRED?   

Have your kids been inspired by Emma Raducanu - ours at Knutsford
Tennis Club have ! 
  
After the inspiring weekend of tennis we’ve just heard coach Mark is opening
up the next 2 Friday junior club nights to all kids of Knutsford, to try and
inspire more to come give tennis a go. 
  
Therefore kids, if you are coming to either of the next 2 Fridays why not
bring a school friend along to give it a go. No racket required, just sensible
sports clothing for the weather. 
  
The bar will be open for parents / refreshments 5-7pm 
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